
 

Our Scripture Reflection Group— Please note our Scripture Re-
flection Group are taking a break for the Christmas period and will 
resume again on 9th Jan ‘20 

A Community Prayer Group now meets on Thursday evenings at 8pm in 
the Annadale room.  The meeting consists of prayer, reading and reflection 
on the Sunday  Gospel. All are welcome. 
 

Please note Eucharistic Adoration in Clonturk House, Ormond Road, con-
tinues every Sunday night from 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m.    

 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:        
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 

RECENTLY DECEASED:      

Maura Cullen, Tom Cullen, Sheila Roberts,  Colm Brady,  

Robert Chukwu, Florence Onumajuru. 

 
 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

James & Bridget Sheridan & Deceased Family Members,  

Patrick Flanagan, John & Christine Keany, Sr. Thecla Fitzgerald,  

Brendan Lynch, Bríd Cannon, Mary Cullen, Dr. Paddy O’Brien, Ann Flynn, 

Millie Condon, Deceased Members of the Scully Family,  

Robert O’Grady, Tom & Annie O’Grady,  Mary Noonan, Patrick Quirke,  

Annie & Jimmy Kennedy, Evelyn & William Paisley & Family Members.  

The Montgomery Family, Thomas Dowling, Gerry Doran. 

PLEASE SEE  NOTICE BOARD FOR FULL DETAILS ON: 

Anam Cara—Parent Evening on Wednesday 18th December ……………... 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

Third Sunday of Advent—15th December Mass Times 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. &  5.30 p.m. (Vigil)                    

Sunday:   

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 

p.m.  

Weekdays:  

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. 

(Monday to Friday) 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.30. p.m. (Vigil) 

Working Holy Days:  

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 

a.m.  

St. Patrick’s Day:                    

As Sunday 

Bank Holidays:   

10.00 a.m. (Church  closes at 

11.00 a.m.) 

Confessions: 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00 

p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 

Thursday - Eve of First Fri-

days:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 

Baptisms:                 

Baptisms take place on the 2nd 

Saturday of the  month  at 12.00 

noon. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:    info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website:   www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish 

Christmas Arrangements 2019 

SERVICE OF RECONCILIATION  

Monday 16th December at 7.30 pm. 

(Individual Confessions with communal preparation  

and thanksgiving, Parish Clergy and visiting Priests. 

CAROL SERVICE  

Wednesday 18th December at 7.30 p.m. 

CONFESSIONS 

Tuesday 24th December  

10.30 a.m. to 12.00 noon & 4.00 p.m. to 5.30 p.m. 

MASSES 

Tuesday 24th December (Christmas Eve) 

10.00 a.m., 6.00 p.m. (Children’s Mass) & 9.00 p.m. (Vigil)  

(Carols from 8.45 p.m. on Christmas Eve) 

Wednesday 25th December - Christmas Day 

 9.30 a.m. 11.00 a.m. & 12.30 p.m. (The Church will close after 

the last Mass on Christmas Day) 

From Thursday 26th December (St. Stephen’s Day) 

to Friday 3rd January 2020 

Weekday Mass at 10.00 a.m. only 

Weekend Masses as per normal 

Saturday 4th January  

10.00a.m. & Vigil Mass 5.30 p.m. 

Sunday 5th January 

9.30a.m., 11.00a.m.12.30p.m. & 5.30pm (Vigil Mass) 

Monday 6th January (feast of the Epiphany)   

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m. & 11.00 a.m. 

Normal timetable resumes Tuesday 7th January 

Entrance :                Hymn 50  Page 20                                  
Recessional :           Hymn 57  Page 22                     

(Please do not remove  Hymn Booklet from Church) 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to 
back of Church—Thank you. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Reconciliation  Service – Prepare for 
Christmas by attending the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation and obtain God’s 
Mercy and Forgiveness. The Parish 
Reconciliation Service will take place 
on Monday, 16th December, at 7.30 
p.m. – parish clergy and visiting 
priests. 

Carol Service – Our Carol Service 
takes place on Wednesday, 18th De-
cember, at 7.30 p.m. in the Parish 
Church.  Come along and get into the 
Festive Season as we reflect on the 
Christmas story in music, song and 
readings. All are welcome.  Please 
come and support us. 

Monsignor Alex Stenson will continue 
with his  series of scripture talks & 
discussion on Advent & the Infancy 
narratives in the Marino Room at 7.30 
p.m. on Tuesday next 17th December 
in preparation for the celebration of 
Christmas.  
 

Children’s Liturgy—We invite all boys 
and girls of primary school age to join 
us for our next children's liturgy at the 
12. 30 Mass next Sunday 22nd De-

cember, when our focus will be on 
the Holy Family and the Christmas 
story told in a child friendly way.  

Eucharistic Adoration takes place 
every Monday afternoon in 
our Parish Church from 3.00 
p.m. to 5.00 p.m. Please 
note it will only run from 

3.00—4.00 on 5th January to facilitate 
the  Vigil Mass 

 

Our dedicated Hospitality Group/Tea 
Ladies are taking a well deserved 
break over the Christ-
mas period and will re-
sume again on 7th Jan-
uary 2020. We wish you 
all a very happy Christmas 
 

Christmas Eve Mass—Christmas Eve 
6pm Family Mass choir rehearsal con-
tinues every Friday from 3-4pm in the 
Church.  Children's Nativity takes 
place at Carol Service and Christmas 
Eve Mass.  If interested 
in taking part in either, 
please contact Bern on 
0857492384. 

 

COMMUNION ARRANGEMENTS FOR COELIACS  AND THOSE WITH               
GLUTEN INTOLERANCE 

We now have a chalice containing the precious blood in place at communion 
time at all Masses for those with coeliac disease. The idea is that coeliacs 

who wish to receive communion would come up the main aisle with other 
communicants & receive from the chalice which will be situated on a table on 

the lowest altar step.  

 

The ‘Knitwits meet every 1st 
& 3rd  Saturday of the month 
from 10.30 a.m.—12.30 pm. 

We look forward to new members. 
Ph: (085) 1088538 Please note—The 
Knitwits” will finish up on Dec 14th 
resuming on Jan 18th 2020 We would 
like to take this opportunity to wish 
everybody a very Happy & Holy 
Christmas and a Healthy & Peaceful 
New Year. We would also Like to 
thank all our  

 

“Silent” members who work quietly 
at home and supply us with mounds 
of hats and cardigans for our prema-
ture babies in the Coomb Hospital 
(Neo-natal Dept.) A big “Thank You” 
too to the Church Staff who kindly 
facilitate us during the year. See you 
all in 2020 Please God. 
 

Eucharistic Ministers—The new Rota 
is now available for collection from 
the Sacristy. 

Parish Lotto: There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week. 
The winning numbers were :   6, 13, 21 & 24                                      
The jackpot now stands at €1,500. The final draw before Christmas 
will take place on Monday 16th December. Entries should be received by 
12.00 noon on the 16th. It will resume on Monday 6th January. Please note 
with effect from 6th January the latest time for receipt of entries will change 
from 1pm to 12noonon date of draw. 

Church Repository/Shop:   

The Church Repository/Shop  is open every Tuesday and Thursday 
morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sun-

days.  

As Christmas is approaching please check out our selection of Christ-
mas Cards, Cribs, Christmas Candles, Tree Decorations, Nativity 

Scenes and more. We also have Advent Calendars and Church Art 
Calendars for 2020 

 Cards for the Christmas Novena of Masses are also available. We have a 
good supply of sacramental mementos for all occasions too.  

Signed Mass Cards are also available  from the Parish shop as well as 
the Sacristy.  

We look forward to seeing you. 


